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 Dear Parents/Guardians: 

 

Assalamu-Alykum. 

 

Welcome to Regina Huda School. To guarantee placement for your child next year, it is important for 

you to read the following information carefully and submit registration as soon as possible. 

 

1. Registration begins March 12, 2024. All registration forms for returning students should be 

submitted by April 1, 2024. We will begin filling vacant spots the first week of April. 

2. Registration forms must be completed every year.  

3. Registration will occur after all overdue fees from the previous year are paid. If you have unpaid 

fees, your child will not be registered. 

4. Amounts to be paid: 

a. $140 non-refundable classroom fee for each student due at time of registration 

b. Monthly Tuition Fees: 1st child: $275, 2nd child: $225, 3rd child and each child thereafter: 

$175/child 

c. Uniform costs are paid separately 

5. Transportation is not included. Busing is not available through the school for the 2024-25 school 

year. Should busing arrangements become available, proper communication will be shared with 

parents. All transportation must follow Regina Public Schools regulations. 

6. Detach the first page and keep it for your reference. Sign the parent agreement and complete 

 the registration form and return to school. 

7. There is a limit on the number of students in classrooms. 

a. The maximum number of students in each grade will be decided annually. 

b. Priority is given to siblings of current students. 

c. Acceptance is not automatic. Behaviour of students must be satisfactory. Students’ applications 

must be approved by the Regina Huda School Board.  

8. Students’ attitudes and behaviour must be satisfactory with RHS values. The school reserves the 

right to refuse or dismiss students who do not meet the basic expectations of the school. 

 

This policy will be posted on the school website. Copies will be made available at the school. 

 

 

 

 

 


